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Dear sirs

Please note I do not support the changes. Connection to the National Grid is fundamental
to this scheme. Failure to assess the reality of connectivity of the scheme at the outset
shows how flawed the project is. The delay is nowhere near long enough for Sunnica to
sort this out. I do not believe Sunnica have a viable plan or can satisfactorily resolve the
competing interests of the environment, wildlife and quality of life for its neighbours.

Yours faithfully
John Derry




